
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL BHARUCH 

Circular 

DPSB/CIR-NOT/2023-24/087 Date: 23rd  January, 2024 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings!! 

 

“A Grandparent is a little bit parent, a little bit teacher and a little bit friend!”  

The Pre-primary Wing of DPS Bharuch is excited to announce Grandparent's Day 
Celebration on 31st January, 2024 (Wednesday). The reporting time for 
Grandparents in school is at 9:00 am.  This event is dedicated for honouring the 
special bond between our little ones and their beloved grandparents. We heartily 
invite the grandparents of our tiny tots to join us for this celebration. 

Kindly Note: 

➢ Students have to come dressed up as per the instructions given by 

teachers. 

➢ Celebration will be done during the regular school hours. 

➢ Dispersal will be at regular timings. 

➢ The event is for grandparents only. 

Interested grandparents are requested to fill in the link of the consent form given: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWHkaU-

mO9z0gOGmfnekgeRTU305SQGcT5s3AFTSVtjmPd3w/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Kindly note: The last date for filling the form is 25th January, 2024. 

 

 
Principal 
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